
 
 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
In June and July members of the planning group, together with members of the  Parish 
Council visited every house (172) in the Parish. We dropped off an information sheet 
together with a Coronation gift from the Parish Council. Where possible we spoke to 
parishioners, but if no one was available we posted the notice and left the gift in a safe 
place. We returned to all the addresses over the following two weeks and managed to 
obtain information from just under half the Parish. 
 
Despite calling back 2 or 3 times we know that we missed about 60 or so of you. Only about 
14 addresses didn’t get the Coronation gift. 
 
On Sunday 9th July we held our Open Meeting and had a good response. We received 
excellent feedback and suggestions which will help us with the formulation of more detailed 
questionnaires. In addition to Parish councillors, the members of the local neighbour 
policing team attended and were kept busy with questions, as was Shropshire Councillor 
Simon Harris. 
 
If you are reading this and it was not sent to you by email, we haven’t  managed to contact 
you.  If you would like to be kept informed of the progress of our review, or if you have any 
issues you would like us to include in the review, contact details are at the bottom of this 
notice. 
 
We are now in the process of preparing the questionnaire which we hope will define the 
direction of the Parish for the next few years. If you haven’t already contributed, we would 
love to hear what you have to say. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Coreley Parish Planning Review Group. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would like to join the CPPRG or have any further questions please contact Andy 
Freestone (CPPRG Chair) on WhatsApp/text 0777 964 8050, phone 01584 890146 or Email 
on coreleyprg@gmail.com. 
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